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March 5…School Site Council 
March 11...Daylight Saving  
March 19-23…Spring Break 
         No School 

 

 

Citrus PTA's February Box Tops contest 
winners are Mrs. Bohannon's 1st grade 
class with 336 Box Tops!  Mrs. Barnum's 
Kindergarten class was second with 249 
Box Tops and Mrs. Parker's 3rd grade 
class was third with171 Box Tops. 1102 
Box Tops were collected! Thank you to 
Mrs. Smith, Mrs. Gagne, Mrs. Hiller, and 
their classes for also participating. You 
all helped raise $110.20 for our PTA. 
Thank you to everyone for supporting 
Citrus PTA! 

 

 
 

When your child has a doctor’s 
appointment in the middle of the school 
day, bring him/her to school before or 

after the appointment. Your school 
receives full funding even if a student 
attends for part of the day.  Remember: 

Partial day attendance does NOT count as 

an All Day Absence. 

 


